
 

 

2023 Tourism Promotion Event Support Procedure 

 

The Eilat Municipal Tourism Corporation Ltd. (hereinafter: ‘’Corporation’’) promotes tourism to 

the city of Eilat by supporting cultural, sports, leisure, exhibitions, and festivals. In order to 

accomplish this, the Corporation allocates a grant budget to support events in the Eilat region. 

An event promoting tourism will be supported in accordance with the Corporation's Event 

Support Procedure. The Corporation's website provides instructions for submitting a support 

application, including the Support Procedure, at https://eilat-tourism-corp.co.il.  

Interested parties who meet the threshold requirements and wish to submit an application for 

future events during 2023 may do so until Sunday, 05/07/2023 until 13:00. There will be no 

acceptance of applications after this date. According to the aforementioned published 

procedure, applications must be submitted by hand (not by mail or any other type of delivery 

method) to the Corporation's office at 2 Kamen St., Magic Palace Promenade. This 

advertisement does not exhaust the terms and conditions of the support process as outlined 

on the company's website. For phone inquiries please contact Hofit at +972-8-6340253  
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Eilat Municipal Tourism Corporation Ltd (Public Benefit Company) 
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